THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:    
NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT
DATE: 
OCTOBER 22, 2014
SUBJECT:    APPROVAL OF DONATION FROM FORT KNOX FEDERAL CREDIT UNION
ISSUE:     The Board needs to approve the donation of $10,000 from Fort Knox Federal Credit Union to the North Hardin High School Marching Band. 
FACTS:
Fort Knox Federal Credit Union has donated to the $10,000 to the North Hardin Marching Band. This donation is very much appreciated and the money will be beneficial to the band for their participation in the Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade in Fall of 2015. 
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DONATION 0F $10,000 FROM FORT KNOX FEDERAL CREDIT UNION.
RECOMMENDED MOTION
I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DONATION 0F $10,000 FROM FORT KNOX FEDERAL CREDIT UNION. 
